Tzohar LeShorashim

July 6, 2020
To Whom it May Concern
Re: Recommendation for Dori Reichman

Dori worked for me from 2016-2019 as the deputy logistics manager in our organization.
In the course of his work, Dori worked with various suppliers in Israel and around the world. During this time, Dori demonstrated professionalism, integrity, and endless dedication, addressing the small details and the larger ones in a thorough and noteworthy fashion.
Dori’s service approach was of a very high level, in his dealings with the various bodies involved.
Anyone interested in having a dedicated, responsible, honest employee – a real special player – Dori is your man.
If you are interested in discussing this in further details, I invite you to call me, Uri Schechter at 052-5665533. 

Best regards,
Uri Schechter
